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If you would like to join our
WhatsApp Community 
Group, please scan the
QR below. This is for direct
communication between
 sites and the study 
team, troubleshooting
queries on the go, 
and receiving useful
updates. 

STAY IN TOUCH!
WITH WHATSAPP

Belfast are almost ready to
open and if they do, we will be
able to call PIC Bone a 
UK-wide study as we opened
Aberdeen, our first Scottish
site, last month! 

MEET THE STUDY TEAM

From left to right: Jie Ma (Statistician), Lottie Davies (Operational Lead), Anjali Shah
(Study Manager), Tim Theologis (CI), Nick Magrane (Data Manager), Debbie Jewell (Clinical
Study Coordinator), Heidi Fletcher (Senior Data Manager), Ivy Raymundo-Wood (Senior
Trials Manager), David Beard (Director of SITU, NDORMS), Julie Damnjanovic (Personal

Assistant and Admin Support)

Tim and Dan:

We are so close. The final push is here. We’ve got more than 80% of
patients needed for the prospective cohort, and almost 90% for the
retrospective cohort. Now's the time to get it keep going. Every 
patient in the retrospective group contributes to 
building a reliable pathway for infection, and those 
in the prospective group helps to prove that this
pathway will work in real life. It is going to be 
awesome. Thank you.

Please continue the excellent work completing results forms and answering
queries. We have been checking that we have all the data we need to
understand the pathway to diagnosis and are pleased to say the quality is
high. Thank you to all staff working on the databases for their hard work.

Nick, PIC Bone’s Data Manager:

WORDS OF ENCOURAGEMENT 

NEWSBITES:
STUDY EXTENSION
We are still awaiting to hear
the outcome of the study
extension request that we
submitted in June. 
Please continue to recruit as
normal whilst the funder
finalises the extension.

RETROSPECTIVE  
DATA ENTRY
Has your site finished 
retrospective record entry? 
If yes, please email the PIC Bone
inbox to let us know. Otherwise,
please keep adding these records
to the database - we still have
over 600 records to go! 
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HELPFUL REMINDERS :
1. If a potential participant no longer wishes to take part in the study, please do not change the patient 
consent agreement from ‘yes’ to ‘no’ on the screening form. Instead, please email the PIC Bone inbox and 
we will mark this on the database. 

2. If a team member would like to change their duties on the electronic delegation log, please do not update 
the existing entry on REDCap for that individual. We ask you to create a new entry and then get this signed 
off by your site’s PI! 

Recruitment Updates - Study Charts: 

Prospective Study Recruitment as of 25 July 2024

Retrospective Study Recruitment as of 25 July 2024


